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Hi Jane
Please see draft DPI comment on the above project. Formaladvice willfollow in the new year.
Regards
Wayne
Ms Jane Flanagan
lndustry, Social Projects & Key Sites
NSW Department of Planning and lnfrastructure
GPO Box 39
SYDNEY NSW2OOI
ia ne. fla naqan (ôplan n inq. nsw. qov. au
Dear Ms Flanagan,

Sandon Point - Concept Plan and Project Application (MP 06_0094 Mod.4 and MP 07_0032 Mod.4)
Proposed Modification (Mod.4)

I refer to your letter dated 13 November 2013 requesting advice from the Department of Primary lndustries
(DPl) in respect to the above matter.
Comment by NSW Office of Water
The NSW Office of Water advise that the proposed modification will not cause further significant impact to the
already approved project and offer no further comment.
For further information please contact Janne Grose, Planning and Assessment Coordinator (Penrith office) on
47 29 8262 or at ia n ne. g rose@water. nsw. gov. au.
Comment by Fisheries NSW
Fisheries NSW advise no comments.
For further information please contact Trevor Daly, Fisheries Conservation Manager (Batemans Bay office) on
4478 9103, or at: trevor.dalv@dpi.nsw.qov.au.
Regards
Wayne
Wayne Jones I Land Use Planning Coordinating Officer
Department of Primary lndustries
Level48, MLC Centre, 19 Martín Place Sydney NSW2000
T:02 9338 6708 | E: wavne.iones@dpi.nsw.qov.au

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. lf you are not
the intended recipient, please delete it and notiflt the sender. Views expressed in this message are those of
the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of their organisation.
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